Molbeck, Tom
e ———e——————a——————

From: Dampier, Jason E - DNR <jason.dampier@wisconsin.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 7:28 PM

To: Molbeck, Tom

Cc: Koepnick, Matthew; Rogers, Elton C - DNR; DNR Urban Forestry Grants
Subject: Racine Grant Agreement UFIRA-080

Attachments: UFIRA-080-Racine.pdf; ad-1048.pdf

I STOP! External Message. Think before you click.

Sent on behalf of Carmen Hardin, Bureau Director of Applied Forestry

August 7, 2024
» REQUIRES IMMEDIATE ACTION «

Urban Forestry IRA
Grant# UFIRA-080
Grant Amount: $453,450.00
Tom Molbeck, Director
City of Racine
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wi 53403

Dear Tom:

Congratulations! On behalf of the Governor, we are pleased to forward to you a grant agreement for financial assistance for the
following project: Ash Removal/Replacement & Pruning in parks, and Bilingual Outreach in Neighborhoods

This email has 2 attachments. Both need to be signed and returned.

e  Grant agreement
e AD-1048

Please review and print the attached grant agreement. Have the Authorized Representative sign and date the agreement and return
via scanned email), by

August 26, 2024
to DNRUrbanForestryGrants@wisconsin.gov

In addition to reviewing and understanding the entire grant agreement, please read ATTACHMENT A: PROIJECT SPECIAL
CONDITIONS carefully. This will be found within the attached grant agreement file.

If you have questions about the grant agreement, contact Jay Dampier, IRA Grant Specialist. He will be very happy to assist you.
e Jason (Jay) Dampier, jason.dampier@wisconsin.gov, 920-765-1935

Questions about the technical aspects of your project can be directed to your Urban Forestry Coordinator,
Elton Rogers.

After the Department of Natural Resources receives the signed grant agreement, and AD-1048 from you, Jay Dampier will provide
you a copy of the fully executed signed grant agreement shortly thereafter.

The Department of Natural Resources is pleased to participate with you in this urban forestry project. Congratulations again. We
look forward to seeing how your work will increase urban tree canopy in Wisconsin’s disadvantaged communities.
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Molbeck, Tom é ﬁ’fs/ ‘A‘)’D
From: Dampier, Jason E - DNR <jason.dampier@wisconsin.gov>

Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 10:44 AM

To: Molbeck, Tom

Cc: Koepnick, Matthew; Rogers, Elton C - DNR

Subject: Racine 250519 IRA Urban Forestry Grant Notification
Attachments: Racine250519.pdf

I STOP! External Message. Think before you click.

Greetings,

This message is for your planning purposes only. Do not publicize at this time.

Please carefully read the attached notification related to your 2024 Urban Forestry Grant application. Congratulations!
We appreciate your interest in the Urban Forestry grant program and look forward to working with you on your project!
Sincerely, Jay

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Jay Dampier

IRA Grant Coordinator — Applied Forestry Bureau
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
Phone: 920-765-1935
jason.dampier@wisconsin.gov
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